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The SYSArea.com website has just been renewed using the Joomla! content management
system. The old self-developed website was too time consuming to maintain and the other CMS
we have tested was not sufficiently reliable. We are therefore proud to introduce Joomla! as our
new front-end and CMS, we are sure you all will notice the improvements!

Please notice that content from the old platforms has not been migrated yet! Please bear with
us until we'll manage to move all the data across.

The SYSArea Team




